
 
 
 
PRESS RELEASE  
 
For Immediate Release  
 
PARTIAL ROAD CLOSURE ON JALAN TUN RAZAK (NORTHBOUND) FOR ROAD AND 
INFRASTRUCTURE WORKS FOR THE TUN RAZAK EXCHANGE (TRX) PROJECT  
 
KUALA LUMPUR, 27 June, 2016 – Part of Jalan Tun Razak (Northbound) will be experiencing 
traffic flow diversion for five (5) months from 29 June to 30 November 2016.  
 
This diversion is to enable the construction of the main drainage system as well as other works 
related to the development of the Tun Razak Exchange (TRX).  
 
To ensure safety of motorists and to avoid confusion, traffic users are advised to adhere to all 
traffic signboards. Any inconvenience caused is very much regretted.  
 
For enquiries on the said traffic flow diversion, please contact TRX City Sdn Bhd (TRX City) at 

+603 2142 9688. 


